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Plymouth Sound and Estuaries Marine Recreation Survey 
 
Do you spend time in, on, under or near the water? If so, Footprint ecology would like 
you to complete a short online survey about recreation in our blue spaces. 

 
D&S IFCA have been advised of a new online 
recreational survey being conducted by Footprint 
Ecology as part of the Recreation Mitigation and 
Management Scheme by Plymouth City Council.  
 
The survey aims to find out how people use the 
Plymouth Sound and Estuaries European Marine 
Site for outdoor recreation.  This survey builds on 
the original study that was carried out in 2016/17.  
 
The results will be used to help protect the Marine 
Protected Area. The survey can be found here - 
 
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/plymouth-
recreation)   
 
It only takes approximately 5 minutes to complete 
and will run until 31 December 2023.  
 
D&S IFCA is helping to support this work by 
circulating the information about the survey; 
however, D&S IFCA will not manage any data 
collected in the survey. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the survey, please get in touch with Kate Duncan, Marine 
Natural Infrastructure Officer: 
 
Email;kate.duncan@plymouth.gov.uk 
 
Telephone Number; 01752 304967 
 

More Information 

If you would like to find out more about D&S IFCA’s environment and research work, please 
visit the Environment & Research webpages. 

Please contact us if you wish to be added to our mailing list. 
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